E. H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 10, 1933

Mr. J. D. Hunter
Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

Several weeks ago we received two
letters from the E. M. Woodard Investment
Company regarding the bond of the VWalker
0il Corporation. Copies of these letters
are enclosed.

On May 15th I wrote to this company
stating that I was taking up the matter
with you and would write them a little
later as to what we could do. Unfortunately,
I failed to write you as I planned.

Under the circumstances it seems to
me that we can consistently approve a smaller
bond if it covers specifically only these two
wells. Please give me your thoughts in this
connection at the earliest possible date.

Very truly yours,
EHW:F zﬁﬁ%}

E. H. Wells,
Enecls, State Geologist.



